
 

 

CHAPLAIN BULLETIN November- December 2022 

🚂🚂🚂🚂🚂🚂🚂🚂🚂🚂🚂 

  

Dear Chaplains 
  
November and December are months to take stock in our personal lives as well of the life of our Units, District and 
Department.  We have been abundantly blessed. Much to be thankful for and many opportunities to gift 
others…through our time, talent or treasure,  Think Veterans, Service Members and all their families! 
  
The Holidays can be difficult for those that are grieving for friends and loved ones that have passed.  How we honor 
them says a lot about the relationship we shared.  Try to step up , step forward and follow in their footsteps.  Take on 
a project or join an effort in their name or memory.  
  
Remember your Unit Mid Year Reports are due to your District Chaplain  December 1st.  District Chaplains your 
reports are due to me December 15th.  Let’s each do our part to meet the due date. 
  
I hope to see many of you at the DEC in January.  Please stop by to say hello. 
  
Please remember there are many faiths celebrated in our Department… and we must be respectful and tolerant of 
our differences just as we celebrate what is unique about us and all that we have in common. 
  
 Thank you to all that joined in our October Zoom Meeting for Chaplains.  Our next Zoom meeting will be the end of 
January or beginning of February. 
  
I would appreciate inspirational poems and verses from Units in every District to be sent to me for Department 
President Gloria’s prayer book. Let’s not wait until May or June… start now please.  You can send via usps or email to 
addresses below. 
  
 Please let me know if there is an event or person you would like me to acknowledge with a card or prayer. 
  
                                                                  ~~~~Service Not Self ~~~~ 
  
Grace Huston 
Chaplain, Dept Calif. 
Chaplain@calegionaux.org 
(209)247-8065 
155 Weyer Road 
Modesto, Ca. 95357 
 

🚂🚂🚂🚂All Aboard the Friendship Train, Serving Veterans. 🚂🚂🚂🚂 
 


